March 10, 2025
Subject: Labor Hour Increase
Dear Valued Customer,

We are glad to count on you as a valuable customer of AG Fleet Services for all your fleet
maintenance and repair needs. AG Fleet Services has been growing in the last year and to
continue providing high-quality, timely, and professional maintenance/repair services we
are in need to change the hourly rate to focus on new repair software, scanners updates
and special tools.

Effective April 1%, 2025, the new hourly rate for heavy on road/off road equipment will be
$165.00 an hour.

We are happy to have you as a loyal customer and thank you for your understanding and
support! If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jose Aranda

AG Fleet Services
3408 E. Alberta Rd.
Edinburg, Tx 78542
(956) 884-7008

sales@agpartnership.net




